Sent: 4/03/2024 11:26:20 AM
Subject: Application Number: DA2023/1932 Ammended submission minus the spelling mistake

Application Number:
DA2023/1932

Dear sir,

Please redact my address and phone number from this submission

| wish to object to this proposed development at 76 Willandra Road Narraweena.

If the government is serious about implementing nature-positive cities, then it will not allow the
bushland on these three blocks to be destroyed.

This has recently happened on the block to the south of 76 Willandra Road, at the Marsden
retirement village, where all of the bushland and the threatened species that were living there,
have been removed and replaced by buildings, hard surfaces, and introduced tree species.
I’m convinced that the same will happen to these three blocks.

The asset protection zones require the removal of a considerable amount of bush. The
potential future fire risk due to climate change means that these asset protection zones could
become even larger, and even more bushland would be lost.

All of the threatened species and common species that live on these blocks will vanish.
Please refuse this development.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Kind regards,

Jacqui Marlow



